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Every Friday is a 1 hour early release day

May

6 6th Grade trip - Grand Canyon
8 Jr High Theater Performance (1:15)
9 Jr High Theater Performance (6:00)
10 Student Council Trip to WL Zoo
13 1st-3rd Award Assembly (8:30)

4th -5th Award Assembly (9:30)
14 Band trip to Out of Africa

Art Show (5:30)
15 7th grade trip- Sunset Crater
16 8th grade trip - Golfland Splash
17 Kindergarten Graduation (10:00)
20-21 2 hour early release
20 Jr High dance (10:00-1:00)
21 Last day of school

Elementary Field Day
8th grade Promotion (3:00-5:00)

Order Your Yearbook
$21.00

Orders through Ms. Post Only, Check or cash
with the order form.

Supplies are limited so order now!

Franklin Parents and Guardians - Please email the
school to excuse your child's absence. Include your
child's name, grade, dates they will be absent, and the
REASON for their absence.
chrisbronson@fppspv.net

Reminder: Please do not drop your children off at
the Jr. High office before 8:15 a.m. Drop off before
8:15 must be on the other side of the school.

Remember that you can access your child’s grade
through the Tyler SIS parent portal.

Reminder: Parents and Guardians must bring your
pink card to dismissal to pick up your child(ren).

Hello Franklin Families!

Summer is almost here. We are in our final few
weeks of school. Congratulations to everyone
for all the hard work that has gone into making
this year a success.

Summer school is filling fast. If you are
planning to have your student(s) attend our
summer school this year, please submit a
registration form to the office by May 10, 2024.

Those who are registered should all have
received a confirmation letter with detailed
information on our summer school schedule. If
you did not receive this letter and feel you
should have, please contact our office.

Thank you!

Dr. Kristen Goode
Principal

mailto:chrisbronson@fppspv.net


Our new and improved

FACEBOOK page is up and

running! Please follow

for the latest school

updates, events and

more….

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=6155
8409420211&mibextid=LQQJ4d

ORDER A FRANKLIN T SHIRT!

T-Shirt Antics has opened up a website so that
staff and parents can order Franklin t-shirts
and hoodies. Please click the link below and
take a look. To pay with anything besides
Paypal, you can call the company to place your
order.

http://www.companycasuals.com/FranklinPhonetics

Good News Club
For those who stay for Good News
Club on Fridays, please note that the
last meeting was April 26. Good
News Club is now over for this school
year, but we do have plans to bring
them back next year.

Theme of the week
Frogs

Did you know that frogs use their
eyeballs to help them eat? The biggest
frog in the world can weigh nearly
seven pounds, which is the size of the
newborn baby! Certain species of frogs
can freeze nearly solid in the winter,
and emerge unscathed in the spring.

Congratulations to the following students.
They submitted drawings to Matforce for their
annual poster contest. Eli and Kara's drawings
were made into posters, which will be sent all
over Arizona to be displayed in Police stations
and Sheriff's offices.
1st place was Eli B.
1st place was Kara H.
Honorable Mentions are Jordan P. Felicity W.
Kayden D. and McKenna C.
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